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The Office of International Affairs, in conjunction with the Department of Applied 

Sciences and Humanities, hosted a Career Counselling Session for Universities Abroad 

on January 18th, 2024. Esteemed guests, including Zachary E. Thomas, an International 

Student Recruiter from the University of South Alabama, Aaron E. Lottes, an Associate 

Professor from the Engineering Pra Unit at Purdue University, Mr. Andrew Brightman, 

a Professor of Biomedical Engineering from Purdue University, and Mr. Saqib Siddqi 

representing Simple ed, attended the event. 

The session was an interactive and informative forum that enabled the guests to interact 

with students and provide guidance on higher education. The guests emphasized that 

higher education in universities abroad could be a rewarding and enriching experience 

that provides ample opportunities for academic and professional growth. The guests 

outlined various aspects of higher education courses in universities abroad, such as the 

diversity of courses, research opportunities, cultural exposure, networking 

opportunities, quality of education, international recognition, and admission processes. 

The event provided exposure and guidance to the students, and it was a success due to 

the cooperation of the faculty members of the Department of Applied Sciences and 

Humanities and the students cooperated in the successful execution of this event. 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

SOME GLIMPSES FROM THE SESSION 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 


